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November 2023 Newsletter

Have you submitted your
projects for our 2023 awards
yet?

The deadline is fast
approaching! Submit your
projects by November 17th!

Find out More

2023 PROFESSIONAL & STUDENT
| AWARD NOMINATIONS
1y ARE DPEN!!
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News from ASLA: Updates from our

Trustee T h |S |S
Our trgstee, Du”stir? Smith, keep?étf LAN DSCAPE
t t t tiviti [
pheaetdi AN ARCHITECTURE

To read his latest report after the
national conference, click here.

Recent Job Postings

Development Services Specialist-
Newport News

Hill Studio is seeking a Landscape
Architect or Landscape Designer = Saaiual] |

New ExComm Members Take Office

Welcome Sal Musarra as our new President (see below), and Shawn Baloas
our new President Elect.

Thanks to Nathan Lahy for his service as President for 2022-2023 (and
continued service).
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Welcome from your New
President!

Sal Musarra is excited to be the
Virginia chapter's newest ExComm
President. Read his letter to
members here.

Our Newest Fellow!

"We are excited to congratulate Dr. C.L. Bohannon on his elevation to the
ASLA Council of Fellows. C.L. was our chapter president in 2019 and has

inspired many of us practicing in the state through is work at both Virginia Tech
and UVA.

Review the full letter of support from the chapter.
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Virginia Chapter Nominates Devon Henry Honorary ASLA Member

ASLA announced its 2023 Honors Recipients, highlighting some of the most
noteworthy landscape architecture practitioners and firms nationwide. Selected
by ASLA’s board of trustees, the honors represent the highest recognition
ASLA bestows each year.

The Virginia Chapter is excited to announce that Devon Henry, nominated by
our chapter, was one of the honorees this year. Congratulations to Devon and
thank you for your craft and courage in the transformation of several public
spaces in Richmond and Charlottesville over the past five years

View Devon's nominating_and supporting_materials.
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